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Looking Back on a Wonderful Year.                                                                                          

This week in Nursery, we have been celebrating all the wonderful memories we've made 

over the past year. Using our seasonal tree as a prompt, the children reflected on the 

fun and exciting things they've experienced in each term. We passed Jigsaw Jenie 

around the circle and encouraged the children to share their favourite memories from 

the year - there were lots of smiles and laughter as they remembered special 

activities, friendships, and milestones. We also talked about how it’s okay to feel a 

little sad about moving on, but how the memories we've made will stay with us and 

remind us of the fun we had together. 

Let’s Celebrate Their Way!                                                                                                  

Next week, we're handing the reins over to the children as we celebrate their final 

days in Nursery with a week of their choice! We asked the children what toys and 

activities they’d most like to enjoy, and they were very excited to share their ideas. 

From favourite construction sets to role-play toys and messy play, we’ll be bringing out 

all the things they love most for one last fun-filled week together. It’s a special way to 

let them lead the play and make more happy memories before they move on to their 

next adventure. 

 

Little Green Fingers.                                                                                

The children have loved watching their vegetables grow from tiny seeds into real, 

edible plants. They've worked so hard caring for them - watering them daily, spotting 

the first little shoots, and learning what plants need to thrive. This week, the big 

moment finally arrived: harvest time! Digging up the soil to discover what had been 

growing underneath was full of excitement and surprises. While our peas were a bit 

shy this year, we’re all very proud of the beautiful carrots, potatoes, and spring onions 

we’ve grown together. 

                                                      

 



 

Dates for Diary.                               

Wednesday 16th July - Nursery 

Garden Party. 

Thursday 17th July - Nursery last Day.                                                                                                                                                                      

 

Garden Party.                                                                                              

We look forward to welcoming grown-ups to our summer garden party – weather 

permitting! Please could we ask for only one grown-up per child to keep the event safe 

and manageable. With lots of thanks. 

Wednesday 16th July                                                                             

Morning Nursery 10.15 - 11.15am                                                           

Afternoon Nursery 2 - 3pm 

 
 

 Library Book Hunt!                                      

Time for a little weekend treasure hunt! 

Could you have a peek behind the sofa, 

under the bed, or on your bookshelf to see 

if any of our Nursery library books are 

hiding at home? If you spot one, we’d love 

to welcome it back next week. Thank you 

for helping our book family stay together!       

Have a lovely weekend, everyone! 

From all of us in Nursery      


